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Lucerne Lakes Homes South 
July 2017 

 
Newsletter Editor:  Beth Hinkle  nanahink@gmail.com    GRS Management:  Dan Garrett  561-641-8554 Ext. 175 

 
 
 

President’s Message 
 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
It is with a heavy heart that I inform you two of our 
board of director members, Michael Hughes and 
Willie Orth, have resigned from the board.  I want 
to thank them for their time and efforts for the 
community and wish them well.  If there is anyone 
who would like to fill out their term, please call me.   
In the event that no one comes forward, we will 
proceed with a seven member board until the end 
of the year.   
 
My apologies to those of you who received 
violation letters where violations were corrected.  
There was a glitch at GRS which our Property 
Manager, Dan, explained at our meeting.  Please 
let Dan know if you received a letter in error.  His 
contact information can be found in the 
Community Contacts section of this newsletter. 
 
FYI:  the pool and clubhouse are opened from 7:00 
a.m. to 10 p.m.  The alarm will be triggered before 
or after these times.   
 
There will be no monthly meetings until September 
but if you have any problems do not hesitate to call 
me or any other board member.  The next meeting 
of the Board of Directors will be September 20, 
2017 at 6:30 p.m.  All contact information can be 
found in the telephone directory. 
 
Have a wonderful summer. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Arlene Stropoli, Board President 

Get Acquainted Night Was a Big Success 

 
A Get Acquainted Night was held on June 16th.  All 
who attended this event had a fabulous time.  We 
met many of our new neighbors, played games 
with wonderful prizes, and enjoyed yummy 
refreshments. 
 
_____________________________________________ 
 

Movie “Down Under” 

 
The Community enjoyed a “Dinner and Movie” 
evening.  We watched the movie Australia and had 
a delicious supper of sandwiches with sides and 
desserts.  We all had a great time.  Join us for the 
next movie and dinner night, to be announced.   
 
_____________________________________________ 
 

 
Due to unfortunate circumstances, the 

Fourth of July Party is cancelled. 
So sorry. 

 
_____________________________________________ 
 

Do You Like to Plan and Organize Events? 

 
The Entertainment Committee of Lucerne Lakes 
invites you to join the fun of planning our 
wonderful events.  We welcome your new ideas.  
We meet once a month and are sure you will have 
a great time.  Please call JoAnn at 561-969-1045. 
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NEED TO GET AWAY?    
 
A group of ladies are possibly interested in the 
Bahama Paradise Two Night Cruise leaving from 
the Port of Palm Beach.  If this interests you, please 
contact Arlene Stropoli at 561-966-0495. 
 

 
_____________________________________________ 
 

We Want You! 
 
COP – Is there anyone who is interested in joining 
this group?  What is COP?  These are individuals 
who ride around the community to make sure 
there is a safe environment for us all.  For further 
information, please contact Harold Shulman at 
561-976-1919. 
 
_____________________________________________ 
 

Get Well… 
 
Ed Kauffman 
JoAnn Doychak 
 
***If you know of anyone who is ill, celebrating a 
special time, etc., please contact the newsletter 
editor, Beth Hinkle at nanahink@gmail.com  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Welcome New Homeowners to Our 
Community… 

 
Gary and Gersie Arnold 
7269 Pine Park Drive North 
Lake Worth, FL 
 
Gary – 305-984-9511 
Gersie – 305-984-9510 
 
Previous owner was Alejandra Benitez/Luz Guzman 

 

 
Pool Hours 

 
The community pool is open from 7:00 AM until 
10:00 PM.  Entering during off hours will cause the 
alarm to sound!  Take a dip on these hot days. 
 
When using pool equipment or furniture, please 
make sure all items are returned to their respective 
places.  Umbrellas must be lowered, trash must be 
placed in proper receptacles, and ash trays must be 
emptied.  Help keep our pool clean and orderly.   
 
Please adhere to all rules and regulations as posted 
in the pool area. 
 
 

____________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Contacts 
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Community Contacts 
 
Board President:   
Arlene Stropoli   561-966-0495 
 
Recreation Area/Pool Issues:   
Ed Hinkle   717-656-8910 
 
Community Property Issues:   
Michelle Hugan   561-969-0871 
 
Architectural Review Committee (ARC):  
Lauri Cressman   561-818-7136 
 
Entertainment Committee:   
JoAnn Doychak   561-969-1045 
 
Clubhouse Social Calendar:   
Jean Pasqua   561-641-2046 
 
Master Association Representative: 
Marge Hoffman   561-967-1152 
 
GRS Management:   
Dan Garrett   561-641-8554, ext. 175 
 
These are the people to contact for information 
regarding their respective committees. 
 
 

The association does not accept 
responsibility for the content of any 
advertisements in our community 

newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Activities Corner  
 
Weekly 
 
Water Exercise:  Monday, Wednesday, Friday at 
10:30 a.m. 
 
Knitting, etc.:  This group is taking a break over the 
summer months.  Keep checking the newsletter for 
a restart date. 
 
Canasta:  Wednesday at 1:30 p.m.   
Contact Sally Merker at 561-969-7165 for more 
information. 
 
Card Games:  Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 
Contact Jayne Subwick at 954-328-2588 for more 
information 
 
Monthly 
 
HOA Meeting: September 20 at 6:30 p.m. at the 
Clubhouse.  We look forward to your attendance. 
 
Master Board Meeting:  September 18 at 9:00 a.m. 
at Lucerne Point Satellite Clubhouse, Tahiti Lane. 
 
COP Meeting:  July 21 at Lucerne Point Satellite 
Clubhouse, Tahiti Lane.  This group meets the third 
Friday of each month.  Contact Harold Shulman at 
561-967-1919 for more details.   
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